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Ballas Outpatient Surgery Center, L.P. 
D/B/A Ballas Outpatient Sugery Center 
450 N. New Ballas Road 
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St. Louis, MO 63141 

Dear Dr. Grigereit: 

This refers to your letter received August 10, 2007, notifying the NRC of a name change. Based 
on the information provided in your letter and your facsimile dated 8/16/2007, it appears no 
change of control of licensed activities has taken place and Healthsouth - Ballas Outpatient, 
now known as Ballas Outpatient Surgery Center, L. P., d/ba Ballas Outpatient Sugery Center 
remains responsible for all licensed activities under License No. 24-321 39-01, Therefore, your 
license has been amended to reflect the new name of your licensed program. 

Please note that we have reformatted Subitem Nos. 6, 7, and/or9 and Condition 
No. 12 at this time to remove all references to excluded authorizations, including 
but not limited to authorizations such as “generators, xenon-133, aerosols, etc.” 

NRC’s Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 2005-31 provides criteria to identify 
security-related sensitive information and guidance for handling and marking of 
such documents. This ensures that potentially sensitive information is not made 
publicly available through ADAMS, the NRC’s electronic document system. 
Pursuant to NRC’s RIS 200531 and in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, the 
enclosed license document is exempt from public disclosure because its disclosure 
to unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. The RIS may be 
located on the NRC Web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc- 
collections/lqen-comm/relq-issues/2005/ri20053 1 .pdf and the link for frequently 
asked questions regarding protection of security related sensitive information may 
be located at: http://www.nrc.nov/readinR-rm/sensitive-info/faq.html. A copy of this 
letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS). The NRC’s document system is accessible 
from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/readinlq-rm/adams. html (the Public 
Electronic Reading Room). 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, please 
contact me at 630829-9873. 
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